
 

Dear Parent Carers, 

A huge welcome to those who are new to Rigby Hall school, and to those of you returning, welcome 

back! We hope that you have all had a lovely summer break. We are so proud of how well the 

children have settled back into school this week. Becky and Charlotte are the class teachers in Bay 

class – Becky will be in class Monday and Tues and Charlotte Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. Paige 

and Justyna are the teaching assistants. 

Our theme this half term is People who help us. 

In communication, we will be focussing on developing our self-awareness and self-esteem. In 

literacy we will be covering instructions and poetry.  

In Maths shape space and measure, we are going to be looking at shape and size/length. In Maths 

number, we will be looking at number recognition and counting.  

In PSHE we will be looking at changing and growing and in PE, we will be working on our multi-skills; 

specifically rolling, throwing and catching a ball. 

 

Bay Class Information  

We will have PE on Friday afternoons, so please send your child’s PE kit in on a Friday for them to 

change into. Getting changed for PE is an important part of the children’s development. Please 

encourage your child to change independently at home whenever possible. We also have Forest 

School on Monday afternoons. Please can your child come to school dressed in jogging bottoms and 

a long-sleeved top. Also, if you can, send wellies and waterproofs in on this day or if you prefer these 

can be named and left in school. If the weather is wet, waterproof trousers would be useful too.   

Please contact us via the office, if you have any questions or queries. 

Many thanks,  

Charlotte, Becky, Paige & Justyna  


